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Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Of the people who arrived by boat in September, October and November, how many 
arrivals were from Somalia? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Consistent with Government policy, the nationality of arrivals are not publically 
released. Such information allows people smugglers to gain insights into potential 
new markets, and also runs the risk of encouraging chain migration.  
 


